
Village Residents 
 

Please check below for the correct way to place your brush for pickup. 

If the brush is stacked NOT PROPER or mixed with any other items it will be red tagged and 

not picked up 

 

Our contracted pick-up provider is STEVENS DISPOSAL 

PICK-UP days are on Fridays. You are allowed to place your container out the day prior to pick

-up day. 

Memorial and Labor Day all routes run one day behind for the entire week 

Thanksgiving routes will run one day behind 

Christmas, New Years Day and 4th of July, depends on what day of the week they fall. 

 They may run one day behind. 

  

BULK ITEMS will be collected on Fridays (pick-up day). You must contact the Village of 

Carleton 24 hours prior to service day if you have any bulk items that do not fit in the 

provided container at — 734-654-6255 or adminclerk@carletonmi.org 

If you do not contact the Village of Carleton for bulk pick-up items, you may be issued 

a blight warning for the bulk items on your property. 

 

YARD WASTE (INCLUDING GRASS CLIPPING’S) will be collected on Fridays in a container not to 

exceed 33 gallons in size, with 2 handles and labeled YARD WASTE. Materials will also be col-

lected in yard waste brown bags not to exceed 30 gallons in size. Containers and yard waste 

bags cannot exceed (50) pounds each. Branches and tree limbs must be cut into pieces not to 

exceed (4’) feet in length, no single piece shall exceed (4”) inches in diameter and tied in bun-

dles not to exceed (2’) feet in diameter and (50) pounds per bundle.  

Dirt and decorative stone are not considered yard waste material. 

 

PROPER NOT PROPER 
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